
Words from the President

Winter is almost over and the date for our next
meeting is fast approaching. March 30th is both
our annual meeting and a conference planning
meeting. I hope to see everyone then. I hear we
will be having lunch at a very nice restaurant,
that is within walking distance of the library.
Don' t  forget to let Chris Carmichael or myself
know if  you will be attending on the 30th.

Congratulations to Janet Iles, Chris Carmichael
and Pat Frook for getting the conference
packages out before the end of  January. I would
like to commend Judy Koenig and Lynda Reid
for their work, to date, in  organizing the
conference. They will  be  counting on  everyone's
support in the weeks ahead.

See you on the 30th.

Qale Moreau
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OALT/ABO Conference ’96

Have you registered yet for the annual conference our
region is hosting in  Collingwood, May 10-12? Janet
Scheibler is looking forward to hearing from you soon.
Remember that March 30th is the deadline to register
without paying late fees. A sample of your personalized
name tag/hatwill be available at the March 30th meeting
for proofing, i f  you have registered prior to that date.

March 3Oth, 1996

See the changes made last year, at the Owen Sound &
North Grey Union Public Library as they prepared for
automation. multiLIS has been used as the automated
system for one year. Find out  how the staff survived the
year. Hear about their tmp records.

Eat at a new Owen Sound restaurant. Yum yum yum.

Find out what you can do to help prepare for the
conference. See pictures from past conferences.
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Part time cataloguing job in the Tara
Ontario area to catalogue print and
non-print French books for school
libraries . Requires knowledge of
MARC records and the ability to catalogue in
French. For more information contact Ann
Kennedy.

Livres Mercier 1-519-934-0262
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Main Street 2nd Avenue East
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City Parking lot

1 st Avenue West

8th Street West2nd Avenue West

l i s t  Avenue West between
8th & 9th Streets is

{* 1 way to the north.
3rd Avenue West1 Oth Street West

Highway 21
from Port Elgin,
Sauble Beach,

Metered parking available across tire river on 1st Avenue East and in front of the library on 1st Avenue West.
Limited parking available on 8th Street West between 2nd and 3rd Avenue West.

OWEN SOUND & NORTH GREY UNION PUBLIC LIBRARY
824 1ST AVENUE WEST, OWEN SOUND, ONTARIO N4K 4K4

©519-376-6623 ffl FAX: 376-7170

*** The bridge is under construction on  8th Street East You must cross river
at 10th Street or 9th Street. Remember 1st  Avenue West is one way going
north between 10th and 8th Streets, as  shown on map.
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